
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

21/21 08/07/2021 

 
 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE - SUNG MIAW LOW 
 

In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA CI) notice is 
hereby given for the temporary closure of Sung Miaw Low in Drumsite to all traffic 
from 4pm to 6pm on Sunday 8th August 2021. 
 
The Sheng Wong Temple will be conducting the Ghost Festival celebrations and 
Sung Miaw Low, Drumsite, will be closed to all traffic during the period of 
celebration.  Access to Jalan Ketam Merah can be made via Golden Bosun Road. 
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services & Health, 
Graeme Hedditch on 9164 8300 Ext 230 or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


